
Congratulations! 
 

You have been selected for a book scholarship by the  
District III Wrestling Coaches Association. 

 
The amount of the Book Scholarship varies according to how many tee shirts the District III 

Wrestling Coaches Association sell, but the amount is generally in the $350 range.   
 

In order to receive your book scholarship, please send a thank you note or email to the 
MITER Foundation at foundation@miwd.com &  Triple J Boutmasters at 

info@boutmastersllc.com for sponsoring the scholarships, then send your book store receipt, 
along with a copy of your college or trade school schedule, by October 15, 2025 to: 

 
 Dave McCollum   27 Holly Estates Drive   Gardners, PA  17324   

Questions? – Email: dmm5955@hotmail.com 
 
 

We would like to thank the MITER Foundation for their donation to the District III Wrestling Coaches 
Association Scholarships for Books.  MITER Foundation is the charitable arm of MI Windows and 
Doors located in Gratz, PA (Dauphin County).  For more information on MI Windows and Doors, you 
can visit their web site at https://miwindows.com/foundation and the https://roadtohershey.net web site. 
 

We would like to thank Boutmasters llc for their donation to the District III Wrestling Coaches Association Scholarships 
for Books.  
Boutmasters llc is the premier provider of computer services for wrestling tournaments.  For more information on 
Boutmasters llc,you can visit their web site at https://www.boutmastersllc.com and the https://roadtohershey.net web site. 


